
 

 

 

        Dear Parents and Carers  25.03.19    
                                         …    11.4.17   

Date  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

Rhyme of the week  
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 

 

This week the Badgers will be looking at the story ‘Zog’ They will be creating dragons out of play dough 
and creating their own prince and princess hats. They will be using 2D shapes to create castles inside and 
large wooden blocks to make a big castle outside! They will also be printing with blocks to make a brick 
castle.  

Words of the week  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Concept Cat 

 
Easy Peasy 

 
 

Easy Peasy has launched Have you 
downloaded the app? 

 
Try out the game of the week! 

‘Pass the Fruit’ 
 

Don’t forget you can also add a com-
ment to share how your child did. 

 

 
Happy Dragon 

Sign of the week 
 

Princess  
 

 

 
Open Mornings 

Parents are invited to stay and play every Tuesday from 9:05-9:20am. Come and join us and see what your child is 
busy learning. Laptops will be available to look at your child’s Learning Journey. 

 

Mothers Day Cream Tea 

We would like to invite all Mums, Nans and Aunties to our open afternoon celebrations on Wednesday 3rd April 
from 2:15pm.  

 

Reminders and diary dates 
 

 
 
 
  
This week the Squirrels will be looking at the rhyme ‘Happy Dragon.’ They will be moving like dragons 
and creating happy and sad faces. They will be using the ‘That’s not my… books to look at different crea-
tures. This week they will be looking at the concept ‘Different’ and will be going on a walk around the 
school to find different objects.  

https://easypeasyapp.com/

